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I am providing this letter of reference for BASCON Corporation, a general building
contractor, duly chartered and licensed under the laws of Guam. I have known Mr. Eddie
Suarez, President and Proprietor of BASCON, for many years, as an honest man with a high
degree of integrity. I have never known him to over extend himself or his company. From those
for whom he has performed contracts, I have learned that he is fair and honest in his dealings.

I have worked directly with BASCON Corporation as a contractor and have found their
work to be of the highest quality and workmanship. They strive to meet their deadlines and
contractual agreements and do not try to cut corners nor take shortcuts in their performance. |
have observed BASCON managers and supervisors on the job and know that they are
conscientious and observant about the work that their employees and subordinates perform.
BASCON’s management and job supervisors are accessible and readily available for questions
and consultation on the job and for regularly scheduled conferences. Iam prepared and would
be glad to show the work that BASCON has performed for my organization upon request.

In this light, I do not hesitate to recommend BASCON Corporation as a well managed,
and careful contractor whose manager and supervisors are skilled and knowledgeable.

Sincerely yours,

ADELEINE Z. O'I(SALLO
Member of Copfress



